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17th June 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted to let you know that Year 5 will be visiting Pleasurewood 
Hills on Tuesday 19th July.

We will be travelling by coach and will return to school by 5:00pm. Your child 
will need to bring a packed lunch on the day and plenty of drinks. Children who 
are entitled to free school meals can have a packed lunch provided by the 
school if you wish. They will need to wear their school uniform, and also bring a 
hat and sun cream. They can also bring up to £5 spending money, in a named 
envelope or purse.

We are asking parents for a contribution of £20 (in a named, sealed envelope) 
to assist with the cost of the trip. We are asking for the money to be paid, along 
with the attached permission slip, by Friday 8th July. If we do not receive enough 
contributions, then unfortunately the trip will not take place.

More information about the day will be sent out nearer the time. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to come and speak to us.

Yours faithfully

Mr Biddle                                  Mr Ruddick


